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NYK announces Asia-Europe 

Schedule update  
 
                                                                                                                  11th August 2016  

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
In view of forecast trading conditions, please be informed that NYK, as a member of G6 
alliance, has decided to cancel the following sailings: 
 
 
- Loop 5 service in WB Week 39     (Intended ETD Kwangyang 1st October) 
                               EB Week 44      (Intended ETD Le Havre 4th November) 
 
- Loop 7 service in WB Week 41     (Intended ETD Qingdao 12th October) 
                              EB Week 46      (Intended ETD Rotterdam 16th November) 
 
 
** Please note that in order to ensure continuous service coverage for Pusan during this  
    particular week of Loop 5 VMS, ad hoc Pusan call will be added to Loop 7 WB Week 40.  
 
 
If you have further queries, please kindly contact your local NYK representative. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Global Liner Management Division 
NYK Group South Asia Pte Ltd 


